
 

Caterpillars learning  

Caterpillars class have been learning all about  

colours. We have been matching and sort by colour and  

making beautiful rainbows. We’ve been thinking about staying 

 safe as we cross the road with our “stop, look and listen” 

 song too. We’ve been making new friends and trying hard to 

 share the toys and play together.  

What’s coming up at 

Westminster? 

 

School photographs 

on December 6th  

 

Christmas songs  

performance        

December 14th at 

11am or 3pm  

 

Christmas craft stay 

and play December 

18th at 10.45am or 

2.45pm  

 

Christmas party for 

children is on  

December 20th 

(we are expecting a 

special visitor!)  

  

 

 

Butterflies learning  

In November the Butterflies class have been making  

firework pictures, taking part in Nursery rhyme week and  

learning how to cross the road safely too.  We’ve been             

working hard on improving our skills; listening for different  

sounds and identifying them, turn taking as we play a group  

game and our physical skills, handling tools with control, 

...tricky scissors! We’ve been so busy!      

 

December  

Superstars!  

• Patrik  - taking turns with 

the cars  

• Korina—lovely singing! 

• Arfen—organising football 

games with his friends  

• Pati— so kind to other 

children  

• Reggie—sharing jigsaw 

pieces  - well done! 

 

December  2023 

Welcome to 

our school: 

 Papula  

Kingsley  

Nil 

Yosef  

 

 

Thankyou so much!  

The cake sale raised over £50. 

Holiday dates 

School closes on 

Friday 22nd  

December and  

opens again on 

January  8th  

 2024. 

 

Wishing you and  

your family a  

Merry Christmas 

and a  

Happy New 

Year!  


